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Greetings- 

This bill should never be allowed to become law. Just like many of the other laws that 

have been introduced in recent years it infringes in a constitutional right. By 

Introducing a bill that reduces access to firearms this is just another thinly veiled 

attempt at gun control pure and simple. Moving forward with an egregious process 

that makes it hard for people to sell firearms is lunacy to say the least. We need as 

many business to remain in business in the state as possible. If legislators want to 

ensure that there are no jobs, no business and no way to pay for the budget in the 

state of Oregon they should just keep it up. We have all seen the exodus of good, 

hard working Oregonians in the past few years. In their place we have gotten illicit 

drug users who come here for drug tourism and to take advantage of our free 

programs that are funded by local businesses, which include businesses that sell 

firearms. Stop the lunacy. 


